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Agenda Item 
Item 7. A. - Dredge Management 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
i. Funding for dredge material management 

The Board closed the public comment portion of the public hearing on the matter of Nine Foot Channel Disposal Sites.  

Action on this item will be discussed and decided under Item 5.A. of the meeting agenda 

ii. Vernon Avenue Dredge Material Management site 

Work is progressing on the Dredge site.  Soil borings have been taken and the City of Savage has met on site with Barr 

Engineering staff to field verify the wetland delineation.  The final environmental reports (wetland delineation and 

threatened and endangered species) will be ready for the Board to review at the January 2019 meeting.  Staff is still 

working to refine the flood stage modeling and has met with LS Marine to better understand the configuration of the 

site operations. 

Legal Counsel has reviewed the agreement between the LMRWD and LS Marine and is working on updating the 

agreement. 

iii. Private Dredge Material Placement 

Payment for placement of private dredge material has been received from Savage Riverport and CHS, Inc.  LMRWD is 

working with Cargill to make sure all is in order for the new contractor to be able to remove dredge material next 

spring. 

Attachments 
No attachments 

Recommended Action 
No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, December 19, 2018 

Please note the meeting will be held 7:00pm, Wednesday, December 19, 

2018 in the County Board Room at the Carver County Government 

Center, 602 East 4th Street, Chaska, MN. 


